SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES

July 11, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek and Rob Sikorski.

OLD BUSINESS

Letter to Residents Regarding Emerald Ash Borer ("EAB")

Steve reported that in the Township Update which was recently mailed with tax bills, there was a paragraph on the EAB referring residents to the Township Website, Shade Tree Committee page, for more information. Rob will check to see if the inventory of township streets which have existing ash trees is also on the website.

Heathcare Center at Heath Village West - Phase One. Block 19, Lot 5

Steve sent a memo dated June 8, 2017 to the Planning Board, advising we would review the plat at our July meeting. We reviewed the plat and, subject to county or state review, the street tree planting along Route 24/Schooley's Mountain Road is approved as submitted.

NEW BUSINESS

Bob Prudente

Steve will respond to Mr. Prudente's e-mail of June 15, 2017 about possible replacement of a tree that was cut down.

David Salo – 50 Wellington Drive

We are in receipt of a request dated June 15, 2017 to examine a diseased tree at this location. Steve will inspect.

Susan Nunez - 7 Candour Court

We are in receipt of a request dated June 27, 2017 to inspect a dead/diseased tree at this location. Steve will refer to the Public Works Department.

Bob Poggio - 53 Winay Terrace

We are in receipt of a request dated July 6, 2017 to inspect a dead/diseased tree at this location. Steve will refer to the Public Works Department.

2017 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting

Steve will check to see how many trees are needed for Candour Court, as well as to contact Cheryl at Plant Detectives to see what varieties of trees are still available to purchase for a possible fall planting. Once this is known, we will determine if a fall planting is possible and when.

Shade Tree Committee Minutes July 11, 2017 Page 2

NEXT MEETING

The August meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 8, 2017.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:34 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jan Godek

Recording Secretary